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Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

September 23, 2002

Charles Clark

Real Estate Commissioner

Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board
Suite 1000

229 Peachtree Street, NE

Atlanta, GA 30303-1605

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for your August 9" letter regarding the Appraisal Subcommittee’s (“ASC”)
decision to add to the National Registry database a field to reflect an appraiser’s conformance
with Appraiser Qualifications Board Criteria. After reviewing and discussing your comments at
its September meeting, the ASC determined not to change its decision to add the new field. The
ASC continues to believe that, by providing additional factual information, this new field will
assist users of appraisal services in making more fully informed employment and assignment
decisions.

Thank you again for your input. We appreciate your interest in ASC activities.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director

cc: Association of Appraiser Regulatory Officials
General Accounting Office



